PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
South Africa

Access bo Infermation

Press Releases

Multimedia

06 February 2015

The Public Service Commission (PSC) in partnership with the Lekwa and Thembesile Hani Local Municipalities will be hosting the Citizens” Forums with Community members
about iszues affecting service delivery. The forums aimto amongst others, evaluate service delivery in the area; enable the active invelvement of people affected by
government programmes in service delivery improvements processes: assess the delivery of specific service delivery programmes; improve participaticn in the planning and
implementation of service delivery pregramme; and make recommendations on how to improve service delivery. The iinspecticns are also meant to entrench a citizens and
service-centred culture, and reinforce accountability across the Public Service. The PSC Commissioners will use these service delivery inspecticons to experience what is
happening in service delivery sites, thereby strengthening the PSC's oversight work.

The members of the media are invited to the following service delivery sites:

Community Hall, Extension 4, Ward 11, Lekwa Local 7 February 2015 OOROO - 14R00

Municipality
Khayelitiha Primary School Hall, Ward 20, Sun City &A; 5 Fabruary 2015 00RO0 - 14R00

Thembesile Hani Local Municipality
Issued by the Public Service Commission

For more infarmation, please contact Ricardo Mahlakanya; Deputy Director: External Communication; Public Service Commission; Tel: 012-352 1070; Cell: 079 769 7955;
Email: ricardom @opsc.gov.za; or Thembelani Wanga: Head of Communications, ARPAC. Tel: 012 -426 8277, Cell: 072 582 2870; Email: thembelanivi@agsa.co.za

w0 e e ac aw_alc | A RO TR



